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Prayer Letter –  November & December 2018  

 

By the time you receive this letter Christmas will have passed and another new 

year has begun.  My prayer is that your Christmas was both restful and 

enjoyable; and that your new year will be fruitful in every way possible! 

 

One of this year’s highlight was to speak (5 times) in Milford, Ohio as part of the 

church’s Loving and Leading Conference.  There were over 500 registered 

pastors and Christian workers in attendance.  I was able to make some great 

contacts for our ministry and renew friendships with many ministry friends, 

including Dr. David Gibbs, Dr. Bill Duttry, and Dr. Charles Keen. 

 

I was blessed in November to preach a Missions Conference for Pastor Chad 

Braley, a fantastic young pastor in Fairless Hills, Pennsylvania.  While with 

Pastor Braley I was able to speak to a group of pastors on church growth, 

including three church planters. 

 

In recent weeks I have also had good conversations with several church 

planters in North Dakota, Texas and Oregon.  Please continue to lift up in 

prayer young pastors and church planters all across America! 

 

Thank you for your gifts for our National Church Planting Month campaign.  

While we fell slightly below our goal, we are extremely grateful for those whom 

we will be able to assist due to your generous support! 

 

In Him, 

Charles T. Shoemaker 

President 

DR. CHARLES T. SHOEMAKER     
CHURCH PLANTING AMERICA 

P.O. Box 37887 
Jacksonville, FL  32236 


